
TOWN OF

DEDHAM
MASSACHUSETTS

Join the Select Board, Town staff, and consultants from Weston &
Sampson for an in-person community meeting to learn more
about the Proposed Door-to-Door Inspection Program,
developed in response to sewer backups reported in your area to
collect data that will help the Town to effectively and efficiently
address these ongoing concerns and problems. 

This event will include:

Presentations
Short demonstrations
Question and Answer Session
Public Comment and Feedback

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION
PROPOSED DOOR-TO-
DOOR INSPECTION
PROGRAM

Contact: Jason Mammone, P.E.
Director of Engineering
781-751-9350
jmammone@dedham-ma.gov

Are you unable to attend?
Do you have questions?

Let us know!

All are invited and encouraged to attend. No RSVP required.
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